
                                                          

 

Dear karate friends,                                      

 I have the pleasure to invite you to the International karate tournament “Balkan Open 

2018,“ which will be held on 11th November in Pozarevac. 

We have provided optimum conditions for a spectacular sporting and entertaining event! 

The central stage will cover the area of 120m². 

After the formal opening ceremony, a friendly Male Kumite Team match will take place, 

accompanied by an exciting sporting and entertainment program.  
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Every foreign team who has a Senior Male Kumite team will get free accommodation for 3 

competitors and one coach; in addition, they will not have to pay for the registration fees for 

Senior Male Kumite Team category. 

The provided accommodation at a high school dormitory is excellent, with four-bedded 

rooms with toilets, TV and the Internet access, with half-board (dinner and breakfast), for 

only €16 per person. 

For reservation, please contact: banezver@gmail.com 

Also, if you arrive early on Saturday, we can organize a sightseeing tour of interesting places, 

such as Ljubicevo horse farm, famous for its traditional all-round competition, and the 

spectacular ancient Roman city of Viminacium. 

It will be our pleasure to be your hosts and to have a good time together, exchanging 

experience of our work and enjoying supporting our teams during the well-organized 

competition. 

I am sure that you will have a great time in my town and that you will leave it full of pleasant 

memories and with new ties of friendship, strengthened by the tight-knit community of 

karatekas, who put their moral and ethical codes above everything else. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Bane Dmitrovic, 

Sports Director of Serbian Karate Union 

  

                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 


